
 

  

BULLETIN 

 

TO: ALL INTERESTED BUSINESS PARTNERS 

FROM: CENTRAL OPERATIONS 

CC: NATASHA JONES, DIRECTOR, CENTRAL OPERATIONS 

SUBJECT: 3-YEAR VEHICLE REGISTRATION AND RENEWAL 

DATE: JANUARY 27, 2025 

PURPOSE OF BULLETIN 

To advise all interested Business Partners of the changes in Customer Connect which will allow 

businesses and individuals to register or renew a vehicle for a 3-year period.  

SUMMARY 

Effective February 3, 2025, the Maryland Motor Vehicle Administration (MVA) will offer a 

registration period of up to three years on each new vehicle registration or registration 

renewal.  

 

REFUND OF REGISTRATION FEES 

If a 2-year or 3-year registration is cancelled before the start of a new registration year, the 

MVA will generally refund the fees paid for any unused registration year.  The MVA will not 

process a refund if the registration is flagged or suspended.  The refund will process once the 

flag is released or the suspension is withdrawn. 

 

Please note that the vehicle registration payment schedule only applies when registering or 

renewing registration for a 1-year registration period.  The payment schedule is not available 

for 2-year or 3-year registration period. 

 

For more information regarding our registration fees please visit the following pages: 

 

Renewing Your Vehicle Registration - Pages 

MVA Fee Listing - Pages 

 

For any questions, please contact the Vehicle Services Division, Brian Forde at 

bforde@mdot.maryland.gov, or Shanequa Richards-Marks at 

srichardsmarks@mdot.maryland.gov. 

https://mva.maryland.gov/vehicles/Pages/registration/renew.aspx
https://mva.maryland.gov/about-mva/Pages/fees.aspx
mailto:bforde@mdot.maryland.gov
mailto:srichardsmarks@mdot.maryland.gov

